
14th March, 2016

Joint statement of the first trading at YSX

Securities and Exchange Commission of Myanmar (SECM) and Yangon Stock 
Exchange (YSX) hereby announce that First Myanmar Investment Co., Ltd (FMI) will 
be the first listed company and its share trading will start on 25th March, 2016, at 
Yangon Stock Exchange.

To develop the economy through capital market development, a stock exchange 
and listed companies play a major role. SECM has set up YSX in December 2015 with 
relevant laws, rules, and regulations including listing criteria, and also selected six 
public companies initially as frontrunners. Since then, careful preparatory work has 
been carried out to start the first trading smoothly without flaws.

The detail information of listed company is available at YSX website 
(https://ysx-mm.com/).


